OAKLAND COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT #5
OAKLAND, IL :
Public Hearing on School Holiday Waiver
June 19, 2013

The Board of Education of Oakland Community Unit District #5 of Coles, Douglas, and Edgar Counties
convened for public hearing in regards to the School Holiday Waiver in the Lake Crest Elementary School
at 6:45 p.m. on June 19, 2013.

The meeting was called to order by President McKinney at 6:45 p.m. with members: Dague, Hudson,
McKinney, McQueen, and Pearcy present. Butler and Clifton were absent. Also present were Supt.
Landeck, Adam Clapp, and Patty Stark.

Landeck explained that in order for the district to attend school on any of the five holidays listed as school
holidays, the Board had to approve and submit a waiver to the State. He explained that in the past, this had
to be done every five years. Now, this is a one-time event and this waiver is good forever.

There were no questions or comments in regards to the waiver.

A motion was made by Pearcy, seconded by Dague to adjourn at 6:50 p.m. Upon voice vote, all members
present voted aye. Motion Carried.
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